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Please, add this to the undocketed file. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2022 8:24 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20220001 

From: Mary Kay Kassiris <mkkatthebch@knology.net> 

Sent: Monday, October 31, 2022 5:19 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Florida Power and Light Seeks Approval for Recoup 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/1/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 10826-2022 

This is the customer friendly reply from FPL when question about their proposed 
increase. (Received on 10/30/2022 FB Page): 
More than 2.1 million FPL customers in 32 counties lost power because of Hurricane 
Ian. FPL and other utilities brought in workers from other states to help restore 
power and rebuild damaged electrical infrastructure, and assembled about 20,000 
workers for the effort. We were able to restore power to essentially all affected 
customers within eight days, due to investments we have made to create a smarter, 
stronger and more storm-resilient energy grid, together with the efforts of our team 
and those who provided mutual assistance. The commission is also expected to take 
up issues related to costs incurred by FPL and the former Gulf Power Co., now part 
of FPL, for Hurricane Sally, Hurricane Isaias, Hurricane Zeta and Tropical Storm Eta. 

This was received today: (So the Panhandle will be hit with a potential double hit -
One under prior Gulf Power and another under FPL). This is "so" not right. 

Mary, when Hurricane Michael hit our territory, we were still under Gulf Power, which 
served Escambia, Santa Rosa, Okaloosa-Walton and Bay Counties. Since we 
merged with FPL this year, we are all under the full FPL territory and the cost of any 
Hurricane either in Northwest or South Florida has the potential to be recouped 
through customers throughout the full FPL territory. 

Mary Kay Kassiris 

From: Mary Kay Kassiris [mai lto :mkkatthebch@knology.net] 
Sent: Saturday, October 29, 2022 11:03 AM 



To: 'contact@psc.state.fl.us' 
Subject: Florida Power and Light Seeks Approval for Recoup 
Importance: High 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The residents in the Panhandle of Florida had a rate increase from Gulf Power 
following Hurricane Michael in 2018. The residents are still paying on that increase 
that was projected to last for 5 years. Now, FPL is requesting to do another rate 
increase to customers to recoup from Ian? This is CRAZY!! They jacked up our 
rates when they absorbed Gulf Power not even taking into considered that we had 
just had a rate increase from Gulf Power. This is just another profit increase and 
should be addressed. Power increases, water/sewer increases, Police/Ambulance 
increases, School increases, etc. The market is about to crash and so many people 
will be foreclosing their residents, foreclosing of automobile loans, declaring 
bankruptcy, etc. The State of Florida is going plum crazy. Price out the good and 
the evil will move in. They're already destroying South Florida. 

Resident, 
Panama City Beach, Florida 

https://www.mypanhandle.com/news/fpl-to-seek-1-1 -billion-in-ian-costs/ 
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